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Dear Mr. Derouen: 

In compliance with the Commission's April 12, 2010 Order in KY PSC Case No. 2009-00480, this letter 
serves as notice of expansion of the Residential White Pages Consumer Choice Initiative (RWPCCI) to 
three more directories in AT&T Kentucky's service area. This expansion will be implemented by YP 
LLC, pursuant to  i ts contract with AT&T Kentucky. 

As was done with the Louisville directory, customers will receive a directory containing the business 
White Pages and Yellow Pages. A message box on the front cover of the directory, verbiage within 
the Customer Guide inside the directory, and a media release will be used to  inform both new and 
existing end-users that they can receive free of charge a residential White Pages directory at any 
time by simply calling a toll-free number. Additionally, end users can access the white pages online 
a t  the link provided in the Real Yellow Pages. 

The directories and implementation dates are: 

e Purchase Area Directory -July 2013 (includes Ballard County, Benton-Gilbertsville, Calvert City, 
Carlisle County, Clinton, Columbus, Fairdealing-Hardin, Fulton-South Fulton, Graves County, Heath- 
Kevil, Hickman, Mayfield, Murray-Aurora, Paducah and Symsonia) 

e Bowling Green, Franklin, Russellville directory - January 2014 (includes Adairville, Auburn, 
Dunmor, Lewisburg, Logansport, Morgantown, Rochester, Smiths Grove and Woodburn) 

e Ohio Valley Directory - February 2014 (includes Calhoun, Hardinsburg, Hartford, 
Hawesville,Owensboro, Beaver Dam, Centertown, Cloverport, Ensor, Fordsville, Habit, Island, 
Livermore, Maceo, McDaniels, Panther, Pleasant Ridge, Sacramento, Sorgho, Stanley, IJtica, 
West Louisville and Whitesville). 

If you have any questions regarding the expansion of the RWPCCI as detailed above, please contact 
Pam Jaggers a t  502-582-8643. 
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